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WARNING: This message is from an external email address. Do not click any links or open
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are safe to open.

I support the restoration of the Homestead Exemption to the taxpayers of Luzerne Co using
funds from American Recovery fund.
David G. Wright

Drums, Pa
If you have concerns about the validity of this message, contact the sender directly, or the Luzerne County IT Department

at Cybersecurity@LuzerneCounty.org
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